
 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

KSCS OFFERS CONDOLENCES ON THE PASSING OF 

JOSEPH TOKWIRO NORTON 
 
Kahnawake – August 18, 2020 - Kahnawake Shakotiia’takehnhas Community Services 

(KSCS) wishes to offer our deepest condolences to the family and friends on the passing of 

Grand Chief Joseph Tokwiro Norton.  

 

Joseph Tokwiro Norton a true statesman for the preservation, continued health and strength of 

our Nation. Tokwiro will be missed by many. KSCS will be ever grateful for his advocacy in 

helping shape the organization we are today.  We are also fortunate for his efforts in pushing 

for our community’s autonomy in governing ourselves as Kanien’kehá:ka. 

 

We offer Tokwiro our thoughts and prayers as he travels onto the spirit world to be reunited 

with his ancestors, family and friends who travelled this path before the rest of us. 
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